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5 VILLAGE HALL

Some maintenance to the grounds needed to be implemented.

CORRESPONDENCE AND OTHER MATTERS

Parish Plan: the survey had now been finalised and plans for its
imminent distribution to households and businesses were in place.
The plan is for the survey to be returned by the end of July.

Little Budworth Country Park: a meeting of parish council
representatives with the ranger is to take place on Wednesday 12
June and a public meeting in the Village Hall will take place on 20
June.

Highway issues: following the recent fatal road accident on the A49
the council agreed to approach the highway authority to seek the
introduction of a speed limit along that section of the road.
Connected Cheshire: Cora had attended a meeting at Oulton Park
hosted by Cheshire West and Chester Council. The way to get
improved broadband connectivity in the area was by households and
businesses registering with the providers as needing a better service.
This was a topic covered in the parish plan survey

FINANCE

The following payments were authorised:

G Cookson salary 1 — 30 June, plus an underpayment to the clerk of
£100 caused by an error made by himself in calculating the payment
due to him the previous month.

HMRC - PAYE April — June £25.04

Cowdalls Printers — parish plan survey £370

Members received a copies of the council’s bank statements and
monthly accounts as part of a process to improve the council’s overall
management procedures and these documents will now be presented
to every meeting instead of the periodic reports members have
received.

. NEXT MEETING

The next meeting will take place on Monday 8 July 2013 in the
Village Hall at 7.30 pm.




